
Weldon Minnick Memorial Scholarship - string students in MISD 

Each year the Mesquite Symphony Orchestra Association chooses a high school string player, attending 

classes in the Mesquite Independent School District, to receive the Weldon Minnick Memorial 

Scholarship for music study. 

This scholarship bears the name of one of the driving forces in the creation of the MSO.  Weldon was 

involved in both playing and conducting the Orchestra during those early years.  He was also active on 

the Board of Directors during the first four years of the MSO's existence.  Weldon's involvement in the 

Orchestra was one that evoked growth and for that reason we are proud to have Weldon Minnick's 

name on the first scholarship that the MSOA established. 

2016 Winner: violin, Abigail Mathew, John Horn H.S. 

2015 Winner: Aaron Marion, violin, John Horn H.S. 

 


